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ICYMI: FDOT to host Public Hearing on I-10 widening  

from I-295 to I-95 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a public hearing to 

receive comments on a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study on the widening 

of I-10 from I-295 to I-95.  

 

This portion of I-10 connects downtown Jacksonville with the western urbanized area of 

Jacksonville and Duval County. This segment of I-10 experiences peak period congestion due to 

demand that exceeds capacity. With expectations of continued traffic congestion, this PD&E 

study has evaluated the need for additional travel lanes to provide capacity improvements and 

congestion relief. 

 

The public hearing will be from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Thursday, December 14 at the FDOT 

Jacksonville Urban Office Training Building at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 

32204. Comments on the proposal will be accepted during the hearing and may also be submitted 

in writing. These comments will be accepted until December 27, 2017.  

 

A public alternatives workshop was held March 30, 2017 to seek public feedback regarding the 

proposed alternatives. The purpose of the public hearing is to provide information on the study’s 

findings, discuss the recommended alternative, and receive public input.  

 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status.   
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